
Lisa Smith 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/13/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09228-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Friday, August 13, 2021 3:27 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #20210000. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 

-----Original Message-----
From: KGAN 123@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:KGAN123@everyactioncustom .com] 
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 3:21 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

I added solar panels and net-meter to our home last fall. Now the home insurance company, Frontline, will not renew 
my home insurance. After further discussion, they may renew the home insurance but I have to disconnect the net­
meter. And my insurance could be doubled or tripled because I have solar panels. I don't understand why this is 
happening! If this is the case, nobody will use solar energy. 

Please help! 

Sincerely, 
KEQI GAN 
6072 Froggatt St Orlando, FL 32835-2495 
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